
MEETING OF THE LEADERS OF THE
CHRISTIAN  CHURCHES  IN  THE
HOLY  LAND  AT  THE
PATRIARCHATE.
On Wednesday the 30th of September/ 13th of October 2010 the
meeting of the Leaders of the Christian Churches in the Holy
Land,  which  is  regularly  scheduled  and  called  under  the
patronage of His Beatitude Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilos
III, took place at the Patriarchate.  One of the topics which
the  Leaders concerned themselves with was the case of the
suspension  of the identification cards of  His Eminence 
Suheil Dawani, Anglican Bishop in Jerusalem, both from him
personally as well as from the members of his family on the
basis of false accusations made against him.
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